
Livonia Public Schools
Human Resources

Date: December 5, 2019

To: Andrea Oquist
Superintendent 

From:  Steve Archibald 
Assistant Superintendent of Human Resources 

    and District Services 

Re: Emergency Operations Plan (EOP)   

In accordance with state law (PA 436 of 2018), the Board must adopt an Emergency 
Operation Plan (EOP) by January 1, 2020.  A draft of the EOP has been prepared and 
we would like this opportunity to provide the Board of Education of a brief overview of its 
contents.  Please add Emergency Operations Plan to the agenda for the December 9, 
2019 meeting.  


